
From: Luis Izzo [mailto:Luis.Izzo@ablawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 1:27 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; 'roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au'; 'ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au'; 
'chrisk@business-sa.com'; Sharlene Wellard; 't.wild@nra.net.au'; 'mmoretta@sdavic.org' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: RE AM2016/36 - 4 Yearly review of Modern Awards - SDA Claim for blood and bone 
marrow leave 

 
Dear Ms Hamberger 
 
ABI/NSWBC do not object to the extension request made by the SDA and are willing to have the 
proceedings relisted for later in 2017. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Luis Izzo 
Director 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  

 


